Chairman Dicus' Comments on COMSECY-99-018,
"Self Assessment of ACRS and ACNW Performance"
I concur with Commissioner Diaz's comments approving the ACRS/ACNW's request to replace periodic self-assessment reports with the Committees’
Operating Plans, provided that the self- assessment portion of the combined report continues to contain the information currently provided (i.e.,
Summary Matrix). As a point of clarification, the Operating Plans should continue to be prepared quarterly, and on an annual basis, the self-assessment

information should be combined with the Operating Plan and submitted to the Commission for review.



